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Steve AEEIegate

From: "Steve Applegate” <applegsp@msn.com>
To: <Timothy.R.Walters@state.or.us>

Cc: "Farrell Larson" <farrell_larson@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2007 3:11 PM

Subject:  Skyline Farms Conservation Project

Thank you, Tim, for talking with me about Farrell Larson's water conservation project, and for agreeing to write a
letter to verify the need for additional instream water rights in the Snake River system.

You may address your letter to me using the following contact information:

Steven P. Applegate Consulting
3395 Huckleberry Court South
Salem, OR 97302

Phone- (503)362-4040

email - applegsp@msn.com

I look forward to receiving your letter. Right after the 1st is fine, and | will add it to the application at OWRD.
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